
November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you may have seen on the November newsletter, you are invited to attend one of our 

Phonics Workshops for parents on Tuesday 20th November  at 2:30pm or 6:00pm.  

During the workshop we will be explaining what Phonics are, why and how we teach them, 

and what you can do to help your child at home.  The workshop will begin with a short 

presentation about Phonics and will be followed by an opportunity to try out different 

phonic activities which you can use with your child at home.  There will also be some free 

resources for you to take away with you. 

In order to help us prepare for the workshops, please indicate on the form below if you will 

be attending one of the workshops. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Elaine Wagg 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Name of child:-……………………………………………………….Class…………………… 

 

I will be attending the Phonics Workshop on Tuesday 20th November 2018             

                        2.30 pm                                    6.00 pm        

Please indicate which session you will be attending. 

 

 

Signed:----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 


